
From: Craig, Bill
To: Bellion, Tara; Evans, Jessica
Subject: FW: Iditarod National Trail
Date: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 8:02:57 AM

Bill Craig
Environmental Department Manager
D 1-907-261-6703   C 1-907-441-7207
bill.m.craig@aecom.com

AECOM
700 G Street, Anchorage, Alaska 99501
T 1-907-562-3366   F 1-907-562-1297
www.aecom.com

-----Original Message-----
From: donlingoldeis, POA [mailto:POA.donlingoldeis@usace.army.mil]
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 12:32 PM
To: Craig, Bill
Subject: FW: Iditarod National Trail

-----Original Message-----
From: Heisler, Jean [mailto:JHeisler@siouxfalls.org]
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 8:34 AM
To: donlingoldeis, POA <POA.donlingoldeis@usace.army.mil>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Iditarod National Trail

Please consider energy other than the proposed natural gas pipeline being considered to power the gold
mine proximate to the Iditarod Trail in Alaska.  If other energy is not environmentally feasible either,
then consider abandoning the gold mine project altogether.   Keeping "wildness" in our country is of the
utmost importance for all of us- whether we ever see that "wildness" or not.   Teddy Roosevelt got it
right.     Thanks for your time.  Jean Heisler,   Garretson, SD
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